
Town of Belleair

Memo
To: JP Murphy, Assistant Town Manager

From: Ricky Allison, Public Services Manager

cc: Eric Wahlbeck, Parks and Recreation Director

Date: November 30, 2016

Re: Contractor References

To All-

I have contacted references for Third Generation Services in relation to their bid for RD17-4, 

Parkland Mowing and Landscape Services and have received negative feedback.  The City of 

Dunedin stated that the contractor failed to meet their level of service and also had issues with 

billing.  The City of Dunedin will not seek to renew the contract with Third Generation Services.


